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Mr. Claude Levice

Dr. Carole Reich, Programme Manager

Remembrance of the Holocaust

Council of Europe

Avenue de l’Europe F-67065

Strasbourg Cedex

------------------------------------------------

By email: carole.reich@coe.int

          
  

                                                                          

Dear  Mr. Levice and Dr. Reich, 


We  gratefully  acknowledge  your  gracious  donation  to  our  collection. The  book

Enfant cache, by Claude Levice, that Dr. Reich gave to Dr. Robert Rozett, constitutes  an  
important  contribution  to  our  library.


Your  donation  is particularly  welcome  because  our  library  not  only  seeks  to  serve  its  
readers  today,  but  is  a  repository  for  published  and  book-form  information  about  the  
Holocaust  and  related  events  for  the  generations  to  come.


Sincerely yours,

  

Rachel Cohen

Assistant to the 


         Library  Director
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